
 

 

 

PO BOX 13033,   

FRESNO CA 93794 

818.538.4878 | Wildstar2022.com 

 

SENT CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECIEPT REQUESTED 

Doc No. 9590 9402 6443 0346 2289 85 

 

 

July 27, 2021 

 

Mr. Robert Andres Bonta, Attorney General 

Office of the Attorney General 

1300 “I” Street 

Sacramento, CA  95814 

 

Re: Follow Up to My 07/19/21 Letter Stating My Intention, as Governor, to Repeal Prop 64. 

 

 

Dear AG Bonta: 

 

  

As was stated in my previous letter to you, this letter will provide you with what was referred to 

in that letter as the PERON ACT but in its final form will be known as the RESTORATION 

ACT, dated 07/27/21, as seen in the enclosure.  As I fully intend on repealing Prop 64 on my first 

day in office, I will want to coordinate with you and your staff the orderly transition for what 

would be both legal and illegal activity as defined in this RESTORATION ACT.   

 

Thank you for your consideration as I look forward to our working together.   

 

Regards,   

 

 
 

Nickolas Wildstar, Governor Elect 

wildstar@governorwildstar.com  

 

 

enclosures: 1 

https://151farmers.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/07-19-21-Wildstar-to-CA-AG-Bonta-1.pdf
https://151farmers.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/The-Restoration-Act_07-27-21-1-2.pdf
https://151farmers.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/07/The-Restoration-Act_07-27-21-1-2.pdf
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